From: Caroline Morrey 
Sent: 04 March 2019 16:14
To: Clare O'Hanlon
Subject: Application No: 18/00904/F - Glebe Farm, Boddington Road, Claydon

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Clare,

My comments regarding the above are as follows:

I have no objection to the 10 ash trees being removed.  They have been categorised as C trees in accordance with BS58937:2012.  C category trees should not normally pose a constraint to development.  I am happy with the species of trees to be planted by way of replacement.  I have no further comments.

Regards,

Caroline

Caroline Morrey
Arboricultural Officer (north)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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mailto:caroline.morrey@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

Please note I work Monday, Tuesday and alternate Wednesdays
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